Homework 31.1.25
Dear Parents,
For the next two weeks homework we would like the children to prepare and rehearse a 2 minute talk that can be given to the rest of the class on any subject that they choose.  It may be that the children enjoy a sport such as football, or would like to talk about a day trip or holiday.  Any subject of interest will be fine.  At St. Mary’s we value oracy and building children’s confidence to speak, accordingly we like the presentation to be verbal and not a PowerPoint.  The children will deliver their presentation during the week before half term. 
Please read at least four times a week, sign the reading diary and return to school on a Friday. 
Please also ensure reading books and diaries are returned on a Monday as well as the Friday, so that we can allocate new books, homework books are returned to school by Wednesday each week. 
Thank you for all your support.
 Miss Cook and Mrs Davies.
